
 

 

 
 

 

 

MARKET RELEASE 
 9 March 2017 

 

Hunter Hall International Limited 

 

TRADING HALT 

 

The securities of Hunter Hall International Limited (the “Company”) will be placed in Trading Halt Session 
State at the request of the Company, pending the release of an announcement by the Company.  Unless ASX 
decides otherwise, the securities will remain in Trading Halt Session State until the earlier of the 
commencement of normal trading on Monday, 13 March 2017 or when the announcement is released to the 
market. 

 

Security Code: HHL 
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9 March 2017 

Market Announcements Office 
ASX Limited 
Level 5, 20 Bridge Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 
 

HUNTER HALL INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (HHL) 
TRADING HALT REQUEST 

 

Hunter Hall International Limited (ASX: HHL) requests an immediate trading halt of its securities on the 
ASX as it enters into final stages of discussions around a market sensitive transaction relating to a change 
of control of Hunter Hall. 

The Company requests the securities remain in a trading halt until the earlier of the announcement to the 
market or the commencement of normal trading on Monday, 13 March 2017. 

HHL is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted by ASX. 

For further information, please contact: Paula Ferrao, Interim Chief Executive Officer on +612 8224 0303 
or her email at pferrao@hunterhall.com.au 

Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kevin Eley 
Chairman  
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